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Thanks for taking the time to read our newsletter. This year,
we've seen dramatic progress at The Leaves, and we are so

grateful to share it with you. ¢ Annual Meeting Report
Z
/ In this issue, you'll get to see a recap of our recent Annual ¢ Cont'd By the Numbers
Meeting, where we discussed fruitage and specific
) examples of this wonderful progress. This progress touches * A Note from the Exec. Dir.

) / All acnacte of anir facility for avamnla, hirina maora aualing

" FULL NEWSLETTER COMING SOON!

b * uratituae
activity.

We are truly blessed by God's goodness, and your support.





